
 

  

 

 

San Jacinto River Authority – Taxpayer Impact Statement 

House Bill 1522, passed by the 89th Texas Legislature (2025), amended Section 551.043 of the 
Texas Government Code to require that the notice of a meeting at which a governmental body will 
discuss or adopt a budget must include a taxpayer impact statement. The statement must show, for 
the median-valued homestead property, a comparison of the property tax bill for the current fiscal 
year to an estimate of the property tax bill for the upcoming fiscal year. 

The San Jacinto River Authority (“SJRA”) provides the following taxpayer impact statement with 
respect to its proposed budget: 

 Median Homestead Value in SJRA Jurisdiction: Not Applicable – SJRA has no authority 
to levy property taxes and therefore has no median homestead value for tax purposes. 

 Tax Amount on Median Homestead Under Proposed Budget: Not Applicable – SJRA 
has no authority to levy property taxes. 

 Tax Amount on Median Homestead at No-New-Revenue Rate: Not Applicable – SJRA 
has no authority to levy property taxes. 

SJRA’s budget is funded solely through fees, rates, and other non-tax revenues of the Authority.  
Adoption of the budget will not establish or affect any property tax rates or bills. 

 


